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IAYSP Hungary held the final event of our Peace Designer Education Programme on February 19th. 

 

After two months of interactive sessions and mentor meetings, seven teams were formed from students of 

two high schools. Each team could then present their project ideas. 

 

They competed for a 20.000Ft (50 euro) prize to help realize their project. IASYP's President, Bogdan 

Pammer, and Vice President, Jeong Hye Yeom, were both present to judge the projects, as well as 

teachers from each school. 

 

 
 

Ultimately, two winners were chosen! The first was the "Feed Back" project from Városmajoi High 

School. They aim to combat food waste from their school by donating leftover food to charities. The 

second winning project was the "Not mean just green" project. Their aim is to raise awareness of 

responsible recycling for students by providing recycling bins within the school. 

 

The teams that didn't win were by no means discouraged and aim to carry out their projects as well, we're 

glad to have encouraged such a positive force of initiative for good in these schools and we'd like to 

support all these wonderful projects in some way. 

 

Following such positive feedback from the event, we will aim to carry out this programme again next year 

with even more schools, to empower and support even more students to take initiative. Let's inspire the 

youth to make the changes they want to see in their futures! 

 

 

 


